
  

  

 

Saratoga Springs Watershed      
Plan-EA Project – Utah County 
Scoping Notice 

Project Information 

The United States Department of Agriculture - 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 

(NRCS), with assistance from Saratoga 

Springs City (project sponsor), is considering 

watershed improvements to reduce potential 

flooding to properties in Saratoga Springs.  

An evaluation of potential project alternatives 

and associated environmental impacts is 

required to comply with the National 

Environmental Policy Act and the Council of 

Environmental Quality’s regulations and will be 

documented in the form a Watershed Plan and 

Environmental Assessment (Plan-EA). NRCS 

and Saratoga Springs City will hold a public 

scoping meeting to provide information about 

the proposed project and to collect comments. 

At this time, NRCS is requesting comments on 

the project to identify issues and resource 

sensitivities. Written comments are can be 

submitted during the open comment period 

starting June 30, 2020 and ending on August 

3, 2020.  Note that this virtual meeting will be 

recorded and made available until the closing 

of the public comment period. The video will 

be located at the link below. 

 

Written comments must be received by:  

August 3, 2020 

 

Additional information can be found at the 

NRCS Saratoga Springs Watershed Project 

website accessed from: 

https://www.nrcs.usda.gov/wps/portal/nrcs/main/u

t/newsroom/pnotice/ 

Virtual Public Meeting 

The public is invited to participate, discuss, and 

submit a comment during a virtual public 

meeting.  

July 14, 2020 - Tuesday 

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon  

To access the meeting please register using 
the following link. Once you have registered, 
Zoom will send you options to join the 
meeting. The options will include a computer 
web link and a phone number. 

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/
WN_fzRfWnNkQ8aJ5meUiAzCbw  

  

Project Area Overview  

 

How to Submit 
a Comment 

All comments should be 

directed to Jamie Tsandes: 

Bowen Collins & Associates 

Address:                   

154 E. 14075 South        

Draper, UT 84020 

Phone: (801) 495-2224 

Fax: (801) 495-2225 

Email: 

saratogawatershed@bowencollins.com 

Comments may be mailed or 

emailed to the above address 

or submitted during the public 

scoping meeting.  

Utah State Office – June 2020  


